
I'm writing you to express my objection to the potential development of a crematorium on 
the grounds of firs farm. We moved to the area last year to raise our two little children, 
now 9 months old, the proximity to this beautiful green area played a big role in our 
decision making. 
We enjoy the walks there and are looking forward to the time our children can play on first 
farm, and enjoy the community. 
Please put any development plans of this area aside and leave this as a habitat for animals 
and recreation area for young families. 

1236


